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I feel this bill is fair and equitable to all parties.  It will give my family the opportunity to 

enjoy the river again while at the same time be in compliance with all boating 

regulations, wave management requirements and not harming the river and its 

residences.  The factory weight without ballast is the right measurement for specific 

wake board / surf boats as the amount can vary due to activity.  Thank you for your 

time and consideration on this important mater. 


